27th January 2023

Notice

In a meeting of Provosts, Halls of Girls' Residence, it has been decided that University Hostels will be opened from the first week of February 2023. The list of selected students will be displayed by 31st January 2023 and room allotment process will be started from 6th February 2023 and will end on 15th February 2023.

Prof. Rana Noor (Provost)

Hall of Girls' Residence (Old)

Prof. Mary Tahir /1/23
(Provost)

J&K Girls' Hostel

Prof. Neelofer Afzal (Provost) BHM Girls' Hostel